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Year 6  

 

25th April 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We would like to congratulate Mr (& Mrs!) Tang on the safe 
arrival last Friday of their baby son.  Mr Tang is taking paternity 
leave for two weeks and we look forward to welcoming him back 
after this. 

In the meantime we are delighted that Miss Zughaid will be 
covering Mr Tang in Year 6.  Miss Zughaid has moved to this area 
from a school in Sussex and joined us this term ready to be a 
Phase Leader/Class Teacher from September. 

Please do not hesitate to speak to us if you have any questions.  
We look forward to seeing more pictures of the new baby! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Jill Digweed 
Headteacher 
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